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SUPERVISOR TERMINATED FOR MISUSE OF AMTRAK VEHICLE  

Activity Date: October 17, 2022 

Date Posted: December 7, 2022 

Case Number: PA-22-0131-S 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2023-305 

 

An Amtrak Supervisor based in Hamilton, New Jersey, violated company policy by 

misusing his company-owned vehicle by regularly stopping at bars and restaurants on 

his way home from work and by not keeping this vehicle at an approved location. 

During his interview with the OIG, the employee admitted to using the vehicle for 

personal use. The employee was terminated after his disciplinary hearing on October 

17, 2022.   


